

May 16, 2019

Dear Kristen and Chris,

On behalf of Jack n Jill Childcare, I would like to personally thank you for all of the hard work and dedication to out play yard project. I feel that your company handled our project in a responsive, professional, and prompt manner. The surfacing has surpassed my expectations both in color and quality. The play structure is exactly as it was pictured and was constructed by a professional team that worked tirelessly both in the rain and into the evening. I can't wait to see the two additional pieces as they arrive. Thank you again and I will definitely call you for any play yard or surfacing needs!!

Sincerely,

Natalie Conciardo

Director of Operations
315-539-3126